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Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Summer activities for children  

Anthony Mangnall MP is very keen to promote the benefits of physical and outdoor activities, so he has put 

together a list of local activity providers in the South Hams, Torbay and further afield. Ideas include family days 

out on the water, sports camps and forest schools, which are suitable for different budgets.    

 

Attached to this newsletter is the list named ‘Summer Activities for Summer 2021’.  

 

Children’s school reports next week 

The children’s school reports will be emailed to you during next week.  If you don’t have yours by Monday 19th 

please get in touch immediately.  If you require yours as a paper copy, then please also let us know.  We will 

email the reports to one parent and would appreciate if you could forward the report to the other parent or 

carer.   

 

We will not be entering assessment scores this year because no formal assessments are required of primary 

schools due to COVID 19 interruptions.  There will, however, be comments which do show you a clear picture 

of where your child is in terms of curriculum age related expectations based on our teacher assessments and 

their knowledge of your child. 

 

Monday 12th July – Acorns (Robins and Treecreepers) and Lime 

Tuesday 13th July – Dove and Beech 

Wednesday 14th July – Chestnut and Mountain Ash 

Thursday 15th July – Golden Cedar and Flame  

Friday 16th July – Trumpet and Ginkgo 

 

PTA support for playtime toys 

Jenni and Cherry will be coming in over the summer holidays to clean the lunchtime toys ready for September, 

we are anticipating that a lot of the toys will need replacing. 

We are asking parents if they have any Happyland toys, cars, dolls, my little ponies, plastic animals, dinosaurs, 

construction toys, Lego, Knex etc.  We would also really appreciate any books from Reception to Year 6 for 

lunchtime use. We would be very grateful for any donations, if you could mark your donation for “JENNI PTA” 

and drop it off at the main doors to Rebecca (preferably earlier in the week) that would be fantastic. Thank you! 

 

Kind regards – Hilary Priest 
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Guitar and ukulele lessons available at The Grove 

 

The guitar and ukulele teacher has vacancies for new students beginning September 2021. 

If you are interested in lessons for your child, please get in touch with Steve for more details. 

Email: stevedow@ymail.com 

 

 

 

 

Totnes 1-Mile Fun Run, part of the Totnes 10K 

Teignbridge Trotters are staging a 1-mile Fun Run around the perimeter of Borough Park - Starting at 

10.25am. 01/08/2021. This always proves really popular and gives all those taking part the chance to complete a 

safe, measured 1-mile course. 

Prizes for 1st & 2nd M/F U8, U10, U13 & U15. Bespoke Totnes medal and chocolate for all finishers. Online 

entries via 

https://teignbridge-trotters-running-club.clubtrac.co.uk/e/totnes-1-mile-fun-run-2376 

I believe our chosen charity remains Totnes Caring, 
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